
Multi-phased Infrastructure Project 

Scheduled for the Building 35 Cafeteria and Starbucks 
 

On Monday, January 4, 2016, a multi-phased facility infrastructure project will commence 

within the Building 35 Cafeteria. 

This project is slated to be completed by late November 2016. 
 

Various aspects of the Cafeteria and Starbucks will experience limited offerings, however the 

Cafeteria will continue to serve hot food and other menu options throughout the progression 

of this project. 

 

Signage will be posted and announcements via social media will be utilized to highlight any 

changes to service as well as impacts to the Cafeteria and Starbucks. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 

Off ice  of  Research Serv ices  
Div is ion of  Amenit ies  and Transportat ion Serv ices  

For additional information, please contact 

Mr. John Crawford, Director of Food Services and Concession Programs, ORS/DATS at 301-402-8180. 


